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Weele Four

Happy Friday. We've had a fantastic fortnight at
Springhurst Primary School. Students have been
enjoying financial maths, creating gifts for
Mother's Day, and getting creative with their
descriptive writing.

The staff utilised Tuesday the 16th to gather a
great deal of information and upskill in the areas
of resilience and mindfulness. This training will go
towards ensuring that students are given the very
best opportunities to learn in ways that suit each
individual.

Please get in contact if there is any information
you would like from any of us, regarding the
training or school in general.

Regards.

Jacob

School Lunches

School Lunches return on
Wednesday. This week we
will be offering Hot Dogs.

The order form is attached
to the newsletter.

Thanks,
Lisa

Get in contact

Mailing Address:
121 Anzac Road or
PO Box 21 Springhurst 3682
PH:
0357265291
Email:
springhurst.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Banking Details:

BSB: 063 531
Account Number: 10088975
Account Name: Springhurst

Primary Schaol
Website:
www.springhurstps.vic.edu.au
Facebook (private group):
Please ask Jacab if you'd
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On the 8th of June we will be
having a visit from local MP, Helen
Haines.

Helen is coming along to present
us with a new Australian Flag.
This will be a great opportunity to
showcase our school.
Parents and friends are very
welcome to come along and be a
part of this celebration at 9am.

Schoo| Fees

Please be advised that school fees are Ouo-l-e O‘F ‘H’\e Week

now due. If you have not yet made a
contribution, please do so as soon as
possible.

For families that are not sure about
how much they owe, please get in
touch with Jan.

Jan is available on Thursday or via

email - Anon.
jan.cashen@education.vic.gov.au

Yes, it's hard, but it's worth it.
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Dr. Seuss’s

THE

IN | THE CAT IN THE HAT IS COMING TO
THE ' ) TOWN.

ﬁ\?EpNSTAGEI\NTHE;i.'IV-Io'bLHOLIDAY}SV!‘, You can purchase tickets by visiting
/ - | the Wangaratta PAC website.

JULY 16 ! The school will be raffling off two

Wah ara'H'a ﬁ?ﬁ tickets for this performance in the
Performih coming weeks. Stay tuned!

Ph 5722 8105
W wpacc com.au

Arts Cen’rre) %7 b

T O CUUINCOUTL TVTE LT TTUY

= R E e e Ce
JUNE 6TH - SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING
JUNE 12TH - KING'S BIRTHDAY NO SCHOOL
JUNE 16TH - REPORTS TO GO HOME
JUNE 20TH - PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS




Art Cart Fresh Start!

It is exciting to be back for Term 2, ready to hit the ground running! This
term, students will be learning all about collage, while continuing to build on
their drawing skills and colour knowledge.

Collage: A plece of art made by sticking various materlals, such as photographs and
pleces of paper or fabric, on to a backing.

We will be using the artworks of some well-known artists and illustrators,
both historical and modern, to inspire our collages this term.

We have dlready enjoyed making a big old mess while ripping and cuffing
oaper to create flowers, trees and landscapes (despite the mess clean up
afterwards!). I'm excited to see what our budding artists create over the
J coming weeks!




